




Dear Athletic Director / Club Director Name,


This season, the school/club/team name volleyball program is thrilled to support the Side-Out Foundation! The Side-Out Foundation is an organization whose mission is to provide life-extending solutions for those living with metastatic breast cancer  (MBC).  The Side-Out Foundation helps patients NOW through their Precision Medicine Analysis Program in addition to funding and conducting their own scientific research.

Side-Out’s flagship program, Dig Pink®, brings volleyball athletes together for a common cause, providing our student-athletes the opportunity to learn how to become advocates within our community, creating meaningful experiences and fostering positive team culture. All while raising crucial funds for metastatic breast cancer patients and research.

We’re eager to host a Dig Pink match this season and invite our community to join us for this extraordinary event. We seek your permission to start planning, and are confident that this experience will provide a positive impact on our student-athletes, coaches, parents, and those living with MBC in our community.

To learn more about The Side-Out Foundation, you can visit their website at www.side-out.org. 

Please let me know at your earliest convenience if we can move forward with this initiative.

Thank you,

Signature

